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Comments: I wish to offer comment about the special use permits for unauthorized cabins that are located in

wilderness areas of Alaska.

 

 There are so many reasons why these structures should not remain where they are. Wilderness means just that-

-untouched by human habitation.   The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy unchanged and phase out the

cabins described in the Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation Act , as was the original intent. These

cabins were never meant to persist in Wilderness. Now is the time to remove any further thought of extending

permits or allowing permits.

 

Please keep our wilderness areas out of the reach of any type of building structures.


